
2021 CROSS-CONNECTION CONTROL SURVEY 
 

The following form is to be used by water department personnel and/or by customers of the Buysse Water Association.  

Data from this form may be used to determine if the property should be inspected by a licensed plumber with a CCCDI 

certification to detect and correct any cross-connections found on the property. 

 

 

Buysse Water Association Member: 

Per EPA regulations we are required to conduct a Cross Connection Survey every 3 years.  To those not familiar with 

cross connection, it is when a drinking water source is connected to a non-potable water source.  Examples would be a 

garden hose submerged in a swimming pool or laying in a puddle in the yard.  Should there be a sudden loss of water 

pressure a vacuum could be created that would pull the possibly contaminated water into your drinking water. 

Please complete this form and return it to your board representative as soon as possible.  If you have questions please 

contact your board member or me, Ken Johnson, at 309-234-5446.  You may also email the form to 

kenlaurieJ@mchsi.com. 

Thank you all for your help and cooperation as we work together to keep our water safe and clean. 

Ken Johnson 

BWA President 

mailto:kenlaurieJ@mchsi.com

